

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

July 8, 2010

Senator Pearce Speaks at Missouri Technology Corporation Meeting on UCM Campus

JEFFERSON CITY—Senator David Pearce (R-Warrensburg) last week (6/30) gave welcoming remarks at a meeting of the Missouri Technology Corporation (MTC) at the University of Central Missouri campus in Warrensburg.

Senator Pearce spoke about the economic development efforts of the Legislature this year, as well as future opportunities to expand high-tech jobs and businesses in the state.

"Bringing a group of Missouri's economic leaders together on the UCM campus was a great opportunity for the university and for the Warrensburg community," Sen. Pearce said. "The valuable work by MTC is critical to cultivating the growth of new high-tech businesses in Missouri, as well as creating opportunities for entrepreneurship and agricultural progress, a known strength for the Show-Me-State. I look forward to working with MTC on economic development issues in the years to come."

The General Assembly formed MTC in 1994 to lead Missouri's technology-based economic development programs. The private, not-for-profit corporation is led by a 15-member board of directors comprised of leaders in the fields of science and technology, and representatives of public and private universities, businesses and the public. For more information about MTC, visit www.missouritechnology.com.

Contact: Matt Michelson (573) 751-2272